DIRECTOR OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES REPORT

CLAUSE 1. PLANNING PROPOSAL
REQUEST FOR SPOT REZONING
NICHOLAS DRIVE, MOAMA

PD58 RESOLVED (Crs Weyrich/Caldwell) that Council support the “planning
proposal” for the spot rezoning of Lots 232 and 233, DP 751152, Nicholas
Drive, Moama, to be sent to the Department of Planning.

FOR: Councillors Caldwell, Hosking, Macfarlane, Murphy,
Pocklington, Shiells and Weyrich

AGAINST: Nil
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